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A Letter to our Headteacher, Mr. Fung 

Dear Mr. Fung, 

 I would like to thank you for letting me study in this wonderful school.  When 

I recall my first school day at Wong Yee Jar Jat, it was like a whole new chapter. 

Hong Kong was very different from America because of the language and cultural 

barriers.Imade a lot of mistakes at the beginning.  Fortunately, I had Miss Ng and 

other great teachers, who are enthusiastic about helping students with difficulties, 

to stand by me.  Besides, there were alsovarieties of activities and training 

whichhave broadened my views as well as knowledge.  This happy school life is 

the best medicine for my homesickness.  That’s why I can tellyou that I am the 

luckiest guy to be your student.  With all of you, I will never beleft behind!  I will 

keep on to requiteall the teachers’ efforts. 

              Yours truly, 

                 Jonathon Tu 


